Andrea nger

From: Eve Murphy
Sent: Thursday, July 24, 2014 4:13 PM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Help shape Notary Rules

Hi:

The need to put the expiration date on the notary stamp causes notaries to have to purchase a new stamp whenever the
notary commission is renewed. It would be preferable for there to just be a blank line that the notary can fill in on the
stamp as follows:

“My Commission expires: ."

Thank you.

Eve Murphy
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